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The launch of the new Sustainability page on our website 
 

Hanwa Co., Ltd.(“Hanwa”) announces the launch of the new Sustainability page on our 

website. 

 

The new Sustainability page is redesigned at the viewpoint of sustainability challenges. 

Especially, some sustainable contents about business-related initiatives are offered, as well 

as what has been posted so far. 

To contribute to resolving various sustainability issues, Hanwa has declared the basic policy, 

“Management rooted in ESG and SDGs” in the Medium-term Business Plan. Hanwa considers 

more significant to promote the sustainable activities on the own trading business. 

On the new page, we have introduced a part of sustainable activities on our business and 

will add new article as necessary. 

We will continually strive to realize sustainable society through our business and to disclose 

the information about sustainability activities via website etc. 

 

Hanwa’s Sustainability page 

URL: https://www.hanwa.co.jp/en/csr/ 

 

For further information, please contact:  

Hanwa Co., Ltd. Secretarial Office 

+81-3-3544-2387 
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